
APPENDIX 3 

WARMINSTER PROPOSED WAITING RESTRICTIONS 

RECOMMENDATIONS FOR AMENDMENTS TO PROPOSALS 

 

Chapel Street 

 

Following correspondence received during the consultation period and the lack of support for the 

restrictions it has been decided to remove the proposed double yellow lines from Chapel Street. 

White bar markings will be placed in the vicinity to continue to protect accesses and those existing 

markings replaced.  


